
   
 

 

 

 

2 November 2016 
 
Dear Apex High School Neighbors, 
 
You may remember receiving a similar letter to this back one in May, inviting neighbors 
like you to a public meeting about an upcoming construction project at Apex High 
School.  
 
Due to a technicality in the paperwork, we will need to hold another public meeting 
about the same subject. The meeting will be held at Apex High School on 
6:00 PM on Thursday 17 November. We will meet in the school’s Media Center. 
 
Although work on the design has progressed since May, the overall layout will be the 
same as we discussed at that time 
 
I have attached a drawing of the site master plan for your reference, which shows the 
overall site and the traffic patterns that we anticipate.  
 
We plan to demolish the main campus buildings and replace them with a completely 
new building. The existing athletic fields will remain where they are, but with 
improvements to bleachers, toilets and concessions areas. For the two years while the 
construction work takes place, Apex High students and faculty will temporarily occupy 
the new Green Level High School 
 
We plan to start construction on the site in June 2017, and the renovated school will 
open for students in Fall 2019.  
 
If you have questions or comments prior to the meeting on the 17th, please contact 
Sheri Green at 919-588-3575 or sagreen@wcpss.net. 
 
 
  
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
Larry Sherrill, Architect 
Senior Facility Planner  
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